
SRRT Action Council 
Sat. June 24, 1995 
Mariott Hotel 
9:30-11:00 

Those present: Sandy Berman, Linda Pierce, Rosemary Stevenson, 
Steven Harris, Elaine Harger, Mattye Nelson, Stephen Stillwell, 
Dan Tsang, Roland Hansen, Al Kagan, Chris Dodge, Mark Rosenzweig, 
Marta Terry, Carol Barta. (constructed from minutes, sign in sheet 
missing) 
Introductions 

Approval of Minutes 
Al Moved Minutes of the Midwinter Action Council meetings were 
approved. 

New members elected by mail ballot are Dottie Granger, Al Kagan, 
Mark Rosenzweig, Nel Ward, Steven Harris were noted. 

A Self-study committee member may be coming to talk to Action 
Council about the proposed changes (never came). 

We have already been asked to endorse one of the three 
presidential candidates. Barbara Ford is a past SRRT coordinator 
and has asked that we endorse her. This will 

oversees OLOS . 

The checks finally issued for GLBTF events during the 1994 annual 
conference. 

A brief discussion about new officer elections was held. We also 
need to appoint liaisons and one member of the newsletter editorial 
board. 

The Task Force on Homeless, Migrant and Refugees was declared 
disbanded at the request of the task force chairperson, Elizabeth 
Morrissett . 

Marta Terry, from the National Library of Cuba, was introduced as 
a guest by Mark Rosenzweig. She will be speaking at a program. 
Due to the sporadic nature of travel accommodations between the 
United States and Cuba, Ms. Terry had to come a week early. The 
International Responsibilities Task Force requested more budget in 
order to cover hotel and expenses due to her early arrival . 

Al Kagan moved and 








